

Fundraising MEMO

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As another Fundraiser, we are having a THANKSGIVING DRAW with some amazing prizes.

Tickets are \$5.00/each. Your child has brought home a book of five to sell to family and friends – if you need more than this please send a note to your child's teacher. ©

Prizes

- 1st \$250 Canadian Tire Gift Card
- 2nd Boston Pizza (Miramichi) Large Family Dinner (Two Large Pizzas & 6 Kids' Meals) donated
- 3rd 4 x \$25 Kingston's Gift Cards donated
- 4th Custom Stool & Horseshoe Pumpkin donated by Paul & Jean Reynolds
- 5th Mike's Bar & Grill \$20 Gift Certificate donated

The Draw will take place on October 5th, 2016. All prizes must be picked up on this date at Ian Baillie Primary School by 3PM. Tickets and monies are due back to your school by Tuesday, October 4th, 2016.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kelly at mepc2017@gmail.com

@ THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT !!! @



A Taste of Guiding

A Special Invitation for Your Daughter

Dear Parent/Guardian.

Girl Guides of Canada-Guides du Canada would like to extend an invitation to your daughter to attend a unit meeting in your community and experience everything that Guiding has to offer.

Guiding is an accepting environment with diverse and exciting programs and activities that offer today's busy girls the chance to discover new interests, learn valuable leadership skills and make lasting friendships. Guiding gives girls the tools and resources they need to achieve their own greatness.

If after enjoying her night of Guiding fun your daughter would like to join a local unit, then we would invite her to register as a Member. All you need to do is register on line

JUST GO ON LINE AND REGISTER ON www. girlguides.ca
But those parents who are unable to use the online method will have to register by calling the Provincial office at 1-800-565-8111.

Girl Guides feels strongly that Guiding should be accessible to all. Financial assistance is available – please approach either the Unit Guider or your Provincial office to discuss the options.

We truly look forward to welcoming your daughter into Guiding.

Please contact your Provincial office should you have any questions after this first experience. We would welcome the opportunity to walk you through the process of getting your daughter started in Guiding.

Who: 3rd St Chatham Sparks (K-1)
WHEN: Sept 13, 2016
TIME: 6:00 – 7:00 pm
WHERE: St Michael's Basilica Parish Centre
Contact: Trina Williston 773-9627

Who: 1 St Chatham Brownies (Gr 2-3)
WHEN: Sept 20, 2016
TIME: 6:00 – 7:30 pm
WHERE: St. Andrews United Church Wellington St
Contact: Kristine Hovey 622-8516

Who: 1 St Chatham Girl Guides (Gr 4-6)
When: Sept 14, 2016

Time: 6:00-8 pm

Where: St. Andrews United Church Wellington St Contact: Donna @ 773-6425 or email barbmac71@gmail.com

Sincerely, River's Edge District/Islandview District